

IEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE,

To:

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council

c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

From: Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner

Date:

November 2, 2011

Re:

City Council Bill 11-0760 - Planned Unit Development - Amendment 5 - Canton Crossing

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 11-0760, which was introduced for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Development Plan of the Canton Crossing Planned Unit Development.

This bill amends the Canton Crossing Planned Unit Development (PUD) Plan to remove the properties identified in City Council Bill 11-0759 from the PUD boundaries. Those properties will become part of a new Business PUD to be created by City Council Bill 11-0761. At its regular meeting on October 20, 2011, the Planning Commission recommended that City Council Bill 11-0760 be amended via two amendments, both technical in nature.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City Council Bill 11-0760

PTG:nb

cc:

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor

